
 

  

 

 
Domestic Abuse Team Manager 

Neighbourhood and Customer Services 

5th Floor, Sir Henry Mitchell House, 

4 Manchester Road, 

Bradford, 

BD5 0QL 

29 June 2018 

 

Domestic Homicide Review – “Daisy” 

 

Thank you for submitting a revised Overview Report, Executive Summary and Action Plan 

together with a covering letter for consideration. The Quality Assurance Panel was grateful to 

you for relaying their feedback to the Chair of the review and noted the delays this presented as 

well as the additional delays in obtaining sign off through local governance processes.  

 

The Panel is aware that reviews can be challenging, complex and time consuming and 

appreciates the engagement of practitioners, agencies and specialists in the review process. 

The Panel was grateful for your covering letter which they found helpful in setting out the 

amendments that were made to the report. The Panel also welcomed the important additional 

information you kindly provided in relation to some of the other observations they made. The 

Panel has carefully examined the revised report and is satisfied that it is now a more balanced, 

neutral and concise review. The Panel is satisfied that all matters have now been addressed 

and is content for the report to be published. It would be helpful if you could provide us with the 

web link to the report by emailing us at: DHREnquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk. 

 

On behalf of the Panel, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and other colleagues for 

the considerable work that you have put into this particular review. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hannah Buckley 

Acting Chair of the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance Panel 

Public Protection Unit 
2 Marsham Street 

London 
SW1P 4DF 

T: 020 7035 4848 
www.gov.uk/homeoffice 
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